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WidePoint Awarded Over $1.3 Million in Federal Government 

Contracts  
 

McLean, VA – November 6, 2017 – WidePoint Corporation (NYSE: WYY), a leading provider 
of Trusted Mobility Management (TM2) specializing in Telecommunications Management and 
Cybersecurity solutions, today announced additional contract awards valued at more than       
$1.3 million. Through these contracts, WidePoint will provide our TM2 solutions to numerous 
federal government agencies. 
 
“The end of Federal Fiscal Year 2017 and the beginning of Federal Fiscal Year 2018 saw a rise 
in award activity,” stated Mr. Jason Holloway, Executive Vice President, Chief Sales and 
Marketing Officer, and President and Chief Executive Officer of WidePoint Cybersecurity 
Solutions. “These contract awards provide a new pipeline of opportunity to showcase our TM2 
framework.” 
 
WidePoint’s Trusted Mobility Management (TM2) Framework encompasses WidePoint’s 
proprietary solutions for Telecom Lifecycle Management, Identity Management, and Mobility 
Management with added architecture to provide a trusted environment with enhanced secure 
access. 
 
Mr. Jin Kang, Chief Executive Officer of WidePoint Corporation, added, “For government and 
commercial enterprises seeking a unified solution to their mobility management challenges, 
WidePoint has designed and developed a truly differentiated solution: TM2. These new awards 
demonstrate that WidePoint’s solutions set is continuing to gain traction within the federal 
government market. It’s a great way to transition into a new government fiscal year.” 
 
 
About WidePoint 
 
WidePoint Corporation (NYSE: WYY) is a leading provider of technology-based management 
solutions including telecom management, mobile management, access management and identity 
management. For more information, visit www.widepoint.com   
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